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Message from the President  

Judy Paulson — 972-618-3049 

judy.paulson@tx.rr.com 

 

Newsletter from the President 

The December Tour of Homes was absolutely wonderful!  We started at Diana Hueter’s 

home—a welcoming decorated place with colorful nutcracker characters looking down from 

their perches.  Then on we went to Linda Lieser’s home with the gorgeous deer greeting us in 

the foyer and the beautifully created outside angel garden.  Debbie Berman’s home was the 

third stop.  Her home was a gorgeously decorated home with a real tree, stunning flower       

arrangements and a WOW kitchen. Our final destination was Cindy Kuykendall’s home.  This 

home was a Southern charmer featuring a roaring fire with interesting Christmas touches 

throughout the home.  Each home was unique but the underlying feel of all the homes was  

welcoming and with a true sense of family. This was a wonderful tour of homes this year!  

Thank you to the ladies for spending the time and effort to make everything so special for the 

tour. Thanks also to Denise for orchestrating this event. 

FOREST CREEK WOMAN’S CLUB 

NEWSLETTER  

January 2013 

FCWC Board will meet on    

January 2nd at 6:30  
Sherry Craig’s Home 

3416 Terry Drive 

A great big thank you to Linda & Mike Lieser 

for opening their home to us on such short         

notice for the Couple’s Holiday Party.   

Everyone had a great time and they again were 

amazing hosts.  Thank you from all of us! 
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1st Vice President – Membership 

Diana Hueter – 972-943-8172, 

dthueter@aol.com 
  
What a wonderful turnout for the holiday tour of homes in December! This is always a 

membership favorite program. Thank you to those members who invited some of our neighbors to join 

us for this special program. Hopefully, they will join the FCWC!! Please follow-up with them and 

give them a little nudge to join. If we all offer a little encouragement perhaps they will be inspired to 

take the next step and become a member. 

I hope each of you had a wonderful holiday. As we start the calendar year it seems the perfect time to 

reflect on the changes we want or need to make. I am always looking for ways to improve on our 

membership efforts and would welcome any feedback you would like to provide. Please reach out and 

let me know how we can serve you better. 

Treasurer’s Report 

Patty Boyer-Moore—972-208-0164 

patty.boyer.moore@hotmail.com 

 
Ladies, 

 

What a great December we had! So many of our activity groups had fun parties and gift 

exchanges. (I have really enjoyed my gifts already!) Then there was our fabulous holiday homes tour. (We have 

some amazing hostesses in our neighborhood!) To top it all off, we had a packed house for our holiday party! 

(Thanks Linda Lieser for offering your beautiful home not once but twice this season!) 

 

We can all be grateful we live in this wonderful neighborhood. Thank you for all that you do to make it so. I wish 

you blessings and joy in the new year! 

 

Beginning balance 6542.90 

 

Receipts 1740.00 

 

Disbursements 2397.65 

 

Ending balance 5885.25 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Patty Boyer Moore 

Save the Date  - Valentine Couples Soiree 

Saturday, February 9th, 7 PM 
 

Contact Suzanne Burns at 972-618-2655 if you would like to be on the committee. 

mailto:dthueter@aol.com
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2nd Vice President—Programs 

Denise Hogan —214-392-4627 
denise.hogan1@verizon.net 
 

Forest Creek Woman's Club 2012-2013 Programs 

 

Reflect . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Socialize . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Live in Good Health 

 

Reflect: December 2012 

What a glorious place to live! As the year 2012 comes to a close, I reflect on the many things for which I am 

grateful, and being in the company of my Forest Creek neighbors is high on the list. Thank you to all the women 

(and men) who make living here so joyous. 

 

Socialize: Holiday Home Tour, December 2012 

And speaking of joy, the 2012 Holiday Home Tour was simply splendid. Our heartfelt gratitude goes to the fami-

lies who made this year’s tour a spectacular hit: the Heuters, the Liesers, the Bermans, and the Kuykendalls. 

Nearly 60 women spent the evening thrilling to the holiday preparations and socializing with friends. Special 

thanks to Cindy Kuykendall for hosting the party at the end of the tour. Bravo!!! 

 

Live in Good Health: January 2013 

So now that 2013 rushes in to greet us, are you ready? Well, come to the meeting on Tuesday, January 8 at the 

home of Michelle Pierce, and you can get back on track with our annual Kickoff to Wellness program. Our own 

personal trainer Michelle will give us the tips and tricks to jumpstart our new year’s resolutions for better health. 

3rd Vice President—Communications  

Sherry Craig— 214-929-9914 

sherrycraigfcwc@hotmail.com 

 

Articles for January’s  newsletter will be due by January 20th. Thank you for getting your articles to 

me on time.  Thank you Ronnie for all the pictures we can enjoy!  Wishing you all a Happy and 

Healthy New Year! 

4th Vice President – Technology  

Sherry Coleman—972-208-0163 

shercole@verizon.net 
 

Happy New Year! 

Care and Share  

Corinne Kowalski—972-491-1340 

cookie0242@verizon.net  

 

The month of December we extended our sympathies to the family of Gwen Riggs, whose brother-in-

law, Mark Shetler, died. If you see Debby Sovern hobbling around walking her dog it's because she 

broke her foot. Please wish her a speedy recovery. Please let me know if you hear of any FCWC mem-

bers or their families that are in need of support or help. As always, please pray for our military and 

their families.  

 

 

mailto:shercole@verizon.net
mailto:cookie0242@verizon.net
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Showgirls 

Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 

g.vokolek@verizon.net

 
A great time was had when showgirls travelled down to AT&T Performing Arts Thea-

tre, The Winspear, to Jekyll and Hyde. We were all treated to a backstage tour – and saw the lights of 

the theatre from the stage! Great fun. Join us for next adventure in Feb. We will be seeing “Anything 

Goes”!!! Ronnie will send out an e-mail! If you are not on the Showgirls list please e-mail Ronnie at 

g.vokolek@verizon.net and we will get you registered! 

Ya-Yas Book Club 

Denise Provencher—214-679-3347 

denise.provencher@verizon.net 
 

As always, our holiday meeting at Pat Gray’s home was a wonderful celebration of the 

season.  I am always impressed by the beautiful and creative gifts exchanged by this 

group. We also managed to discuss Caleb’s Crossing, an interesting and enlightening historical novel. 

Our next meeting will be on Thursday, January 3rd, 7:30 PM, at Jennie Little’s home. Jennie is at 

3405 Michael Drive, and we will be discussing The Art of Racing in the Rain by Garth Stein. Please 

RSVP to Jennie (972-208-9338 or jll530@yahoo.com) by January 1st if you plan to attend. Best wish-

es for the holidays! 

 

Date   Title / Author       Hostess 

Feb 7   The Tiger’s Wife / Tea Obreht     Patty Boyer-Moore 

Mar 7   The Dovekeepers / Alice Hoffman    Denise Provencher 

Apr 4   The Swan Thieves / Elizabeth Kostova    Glenna Crawford 

May 2   Beneath the Lion’s Gaze / Maaza Mengiste   Debbie Little 

mailto:patricia.s.parker@tx.rr.com
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Wine and Dine 2011 

Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 

g.vokolek@verizon.net 

 

What a wonderful evening! Many, many Thanks to Judy and Randy Paulson for      

hosting our last dinner. It was delicious – and the company superb! Our next evening 

for culinary treats will be Jan 19. Please remember, if you cannot come you are respon-

sible to get your sub! 

 

First Monday Bridge  

Sandy Tucker— 972-618-6594 

sandy_tucker@verizon.net 
 

       In lieu of playing bridge in December, we 

celebrated the holiday season with a wonderful 

dinner and gift exchange at Ronnie Vokolek's 

home. Thank you so much, Ronnie, for being the      

perfect hostess. Everything was so 

festive and a great time was had by 

all. In January we will play bridge on 

Monday, January 7th at Barb Barton's 

home, 3416 Melanie Lane, at 7:00 

PM. If you are      unable to partici-

pate, be sure to call Barb with  the 

name of your sub.  

Just for Fun Bridge Group I 

Kathy Baird—214-244-0169 
Kathy.Baird123@gmail.com 

 

Our group will take a break in December for the 

holidays. We will play again on January 22 at the 

home of Nadine Zimmerman. Have a wonderful 

holiday! 

Easygoing Bridge        

Debby Sovern—972-491-0809 

djsovern@verizon.net 

 

We had a wonderful time together at Nosh      

restaurant celebrating the holidays. Back to 

bridge in January. We will be playing at Nadine 

Zimmerman's on January 14th. 

Round Robin Bridge  

Nancy Ganci—972-618-2964 

nganci@verizon.net. 
 

October scores to date are: 

 

Team 1 vs 6 - 1580 vs 1110 

Team 3 vs 8 - 1350 vs 830 

Team 5 vs 7 - 1180 vs 1970 

Team 2 vs 4 - 0 vs 0 

 

November scores to date are: 

 

Team 1 vs 2 - 520 vs 2010 

Team 4 vs 3 - 0 vs 0 

Team 5 vs 6 - 1170 vs 800 

Team 8 vs 7 - 760 vs 1430 

mailto:Kathy.Baird123@gmail.com
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Bunko II   

Corinne Kowalski 

972-491-1340   

cookie0242@verizon.net 
 

Thank you Pat and Chris for another wonderful and 

fun-filled Christmas party. We had our biggest 

crowd yet this year as several subs decided to join 

us which was a special treat. Next year, we meet at 

Barbara's on January 15th at our regular time of 7 

pm. Please give Barb a call, (972) 491-7469, with 

the name of your sub if you are unable to attend  

Bunko IV 

Diane Apprill—972-618-2412 

dapprill@aol.com 

 

Bunko IV is looking forward to a great 2013! Hap-

py New Year! We will meet on Jan. 22nd at 7PM.  

A-L will bring wine or other beverages, and M-Z 

will bring appetizers.  

Our Hostess for the month is MISSING! We do 

need a house for January, so if anyone is able, give 

me a shout?  We have the rest of the year cov-

ered.  

 

 Thanks All. 

Diane Apprill, 

Bunko III 

Laurie Thomas                                  

972-491-1295   

laurie_plano@hotmail.com 

 

Happy New Year, Bunko Babes! Hope you had a 

wonderful holiday season. Our December meet-

ing was certainly a highlight of mine, thanks to 

the warm hospitality of Pat and Chris. Great job, 

ladies! And kudos to all of you for the beautiful 

gifts you found for our gift exchange. We're go-

ing to start off the New Year at Patty Moore's 

home, 3321 San Simeon Drive, on Monday, Jan-

uary 14, at 7:30 p.m. If you can't make it, please 

call Patty at (972)208-0164 with the name of 

your sub. See you then! 

 

 

Bunko I         

Linda Whelan—972-618-3731 

linda_whelan@verizon.net  
 
Well, we had a great time at Brio’s in Dec. We had 

some great laughs. We will be playing Bunko at 

Carole J’s. house in Jan. Our Bunko night is Wed. 

Jan 9th at 7:30. Carol’s address is 3304 Buckle 

Lane. If you are unable to attend, please call 

Carole at 972-985-8786 or 469-964-5315. 

Couple’s Bunko I 

Maria Giglio—972-618-1848  

agiglio@airmail.net 
 

Glenna and John will be our New Year host on the 

25th of Jan. We will start with dinner at 7:00 pm. 

This is a BYOB event with lots of fun and frolic!! 

Let Maria know if you are coming or who your 

sub will be, agiglio@airmail.net or 972-618-1848. 

Couple’s Bunko II    

Judie Dellis—214-769-4000 

 

I hope everyone had a wonderful Holiday. The 

Coleman’s are hosting this month- 1/19. Let me 

know if you will be joining us. 

 

mailto:linda_whelan@verizon.net
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Moms and Tots 
Rebecca Sehnert.—214-450-5969 

rebeccasehnert@yahoo.com 

 

Greetings from Moms & Tots corner! We hope you and yours are enjoying the Holiday season & 

spending time with loved ones. We gathered the kiddos for a festive cookie decorating, icing-eating, 

sprinkle-scattering good time this month & watched as their imaginations went to town. What joy it 

brings to watch these little ones bond with each other & play, play, play! We meet on Monday 

mornings at 9:30 so if you and your tot(s) would like to join us in the new year, please contact 

Rebecca Sehnert at 214-450-5969 or email at rebeccasehnert@yahoo.com. 

 

Mexican Train Dominoes 

Pat Gray—972-208-2211  
 

Dominoes---Our next meeting will be Jan.8th, 2013 at 10am at Kathy Schoemann's 

home 3200 San Simeon Way. A Happy Healthy New Year to all. 

Out to Lunch Bunch 
Maria Giglio - 972-618-1848 

agiglio@airmail.net 

 
Starting the New Year with an old favorite, The Chocolate Angel located at 4709 West Parker. 

We will meet on Thursday, Jan. 10th at 11:30. NOTE NEW DAY OF WEEK! 

Please let Maria know by Tues. the 8th if you will attend, agiglio@airmail.net or 972-618-1848.  

mailto:rebeccasehnert@yahoo.com
mailto:agiglio@airmail.net
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Diana Hueter’s  lovely home 
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Linda Lieser’s wonderful home  
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Debbie Berman’s beautiful home  
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Cindy Kuykendall’s 
lovely home 
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Couples Holiday Party 
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Miracle Repairs 
 

Home Improvements 
PAINT – TILE – WOOD – ELECTRIC – PLUMBING 

 

Dennis Wilmot 
(214) 663-4309 – dennis.wilmot@verizon.net 

 
Member of Forest Creek HOA 
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TOTAL AIR & HEAT are kind enough to store the FCHOA       

holiday decorations during the year. 
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Jennifer Daniel Milligan with husband Kelly; 

 Jack (16), Mary Kate (8) and Ginger (3) 

 

Dear Forest Creek Neighbors, 
 

Since 1985, three generations of the Daniel Family have called 
Forest Creek Estates “home”! 

 

My Mother, Diane Daniel, has sold homes in Forest Creek since 1983; I 
grew up here and have been selling real estate in Plano since 1993. In 

2003, I returned to Forest Creek to raise my own family.  
 

Year-to-date Jennifer’s listings are selling 38 days on average within 2% of 
asking price. Let Jennifer Daniel Milligan & The Daniel Team show you 
how our “Staged for Success” program can help you achieve your home’s 

maximum value in today’s changing market. 
 

“The Daniel Team” was named  
“Best Realtors in Dallas” by “D” Magazine 

2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 2009, 2010, 2011, 2012 
 

Jennifer Daniel Milligan, ABR, CRS, GRI, SRES 

Keller Williams Realty   3600 Preston Road #100 in Plano  

972-310-9911  
Please visit our website at www.forestcreekspecialist.com 
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Thank you, Forest Creek Woman’s Club 

 

It has been my privilege to belong to the club for 23 years. 
 

It is an honor to serve your Real Estate needs—Past, Present and into the Future. 
 

Ronnie Vokolek 

Past President FCWC 

214-957-2725 

 

Some of the Forest Creek Properties 
Sold by the Vokolek Team 

 
 
3404 O’Malley   3413 Melanie   3517 Gary 
3516 O’Malley   3417 Melanie   3208 Louis 
3308 Terry    3129 Carroll   3209 Louis 
3408 Terry    3412 Michael   3408 Louis 
3504 Terry    3417 Michael   3416 Louis 
3516 Terry    3409 Gary   3521 Louis 
3520 Terry    3413 Gary   6208 Leslie 
3529 Terry    3500 Gary   3304 San Simeon 
3205 Melanie    3504 Gary   3313 San Simeon 
3209 Melanie    3513 Gary   3316 San Simeon 

 


